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4 December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day 

We are delighted to share with you that our Christmas lunch will be held on 

Wednesday 18th December 2024. 

This is always an exciting part of our Christmas celebrations. As usual our wonderful 

team of caterers will be working hard to provide a delicious lunch for the children. 

Our menu is shown below and should be booked on ParentPay as normal. Please note 

there will be no jacket potatoes or pasta option available on this day. Children are 

welcome to bring a home packed lunch if they prefer. 

Meat Option: 

Roast turkey with stuffing, roast potatoes, vegetable medley, Yorkshire pudding 

and gravy. 

 

Vegetarian Option: 

Cheesy cauliflower and leek puff pastry wreath, served with roast potatoes, 

vegetable medley, Yorkshire pudding and gravy. 

If your child is vegan or has an agreed specialist diet, please select the relevant box 

on ParentPay. 

Please book your child’s Christmas lunch no later than Friday 13th December 2024, as 

food will need to be ordered in advance. 

On the same day, we will also be inviting the children to come to school wearing their 

festive jumpers. We hope as many of the children as possible participate and look 

forward to seeing all those fantastic Christmas jumpers! 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr J Walker      

Head of School 
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